
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
It has been a great week at Lincoln. Although the weather 
has been a little crazy, we still managed to get outside 
everyday for recess. While visiting classrooms, I have 
noticed that classes are starting to do more small group 
work. I have witnessed several STEM projects including 
electrical circuits and egg transporters (see pictures). Plus, 
there have been numerous projects related to spring. 
 
Next week, several of our students will be participating in 
the district enrichment play, “The Rainbow Fish”. They 
have been working hard since early March, and I can't 
wait to see it. 
 
Also, in preparation for next year, a team of staff members 
and parents have  been interviewing Lincoln principal 
candidates. A few candidates have visited the building. I 
will let you know when a candiate has accepted and been 
approved for the position. 
  
Finally, I would like to remind people to volunteer for 
some time during the Lincoln carnival. Although we have 
had several people volunteer in their child’s classroom 
during carnival, there are other areas that need to be filled 
as well.  Please consider covering some of the openings.   

Have a great weekend!  

     April 15, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 
4/29  Lincoln School Carnival-details to come 
5/30  No School 
6/10  Half day of school with dismissal at 11:40-
LAST DAY!!! 

 

 

 4th grade egg drop 



 

     

Come one come all to the  

Lincoln Carnival 

Friday, April 29th, 5:30-7:30 pm!  

The Lincoln School PTO is organizing an exciting carnival for  

Lincoln families and friends! Everyone is welcome!  

 

The carnival will be held at Lincoln Elementary. We will be featuring 
new games, tons of prizes, fabulous food, classroom basket raffle & 

silent auction!  

As always, we can’t pull this off without you! 

Please consider volunteering!! 
One half hour of your time makes for a night of fun for 

our children!  

Volunteer sign up: https://www. signupgenius. com/go/4090848ABA82DA5FE3-lincoln 

 

For more information, please call Ashley Kughman 231-330-3429. 
 
 
 
 

*We also need cake walk donations!  Feel free to make cakes, 
plates of cupcakes, muffins, brownies, etc…  All donations can 
be brought to Lincoln on Friday, April 29th during the school 

day so we can have the game ready by 5:30pm! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090848ABA82DA5FE3-lincoln

